
 

 
 2021 Division Road North  

Kingsville, Ontario  N9Y 2Y9 
Phone:  (519) 733-2305 

www.kingsville.ca 
kingsvilleworks@kingsville.ca 

 

  
VIA EMAIL (rauger@essex.ca) 
 
December 22, 2020 
 
Town of Essex 
33 Talbot St. South 
Essex, Ontario  N8M 1A8 
 
Attention:   Robert W. Auger, Town Solicitor/Legal and Legislative Services, Clerk 
 
Dear Mr. Auger: 
 
RE: Opposition to Further Amalgamation 
  
At its Regular Meeting held Monday, December 14, 2020 Council of the Town of 
Kingsville supported the Town of Essex’s opposition to any further amalgamation at this 
time, as per the following Resolution: 
 
“700-2020 
Moved By Councillor Tony Gaffan 
Seconded By Councillor Kimberly DeYong 
That Council supports Town of Essex Resolution R20-11-417 Re: Opposition to Further 

Amalgamation. 

CARRIED” 

 

For reference, a copy of your correspondence to Premier Ford containing Essex 

Resolution R20-11-417 in its entirety (passed November 2, 2020) is enclosed. 

Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
Sandra Kitchen, Deputy Clerk-Council Services 
Legislative Services Department 
 
Encl. 



 
CC:  
Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario  
Email: (premier@ontario.ca)  
 
Mary Birch, Director of Council and Community Services/Clerk 
County of Essex 
Email: mbirch@countyofessex.ca 
  
Paula Parker, Municipal Clerk/Risk Manager 
Town of Amherstburg 
Email: pparker@amherstburg.ca 
 
Agatha Robertson, Director of Council Services/Clerk 
Town of LaSalle 
Email: arobertson@lasalle.ca 
 
Kristen Newman, Director of Legislative and Legal Services/Clerk 
Town of Lakeshore 
Email: knewman@lakeshore.ca 
 
Brenda Percy, Municipal Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services 
Municipality of Leamington 
Email: bpercy@leamington.ca  
 
Laura Moy, Director of Corporate Services/Clerk 
Town of Tecumseh 
Email: lmoy@tecumseh.ca  
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